Inter-generational Project

This week the children in Class 4 met and worked
alongside the residents. They supported them with
their art work and chatted with them about their
lives. The way in which the children have
responded to this is wonderful; at Steam Mills we
place huge importance on working with the
children so that they can make a positive
conftribution...and they showed this quality and so
much more! We are all so very proud of them.

Residential

Plans for the Y5/6 residential have now been
finalised and we will be sending the details out
early next week.

Student Intferviews

This term, the school is hosting student interviews
for Post Graduates looking to complete a
teaching qualification in the Forest of Dean. As
part of the process, children in Y3 are meeting the
students and experiencing a short English session
based on a book. Itis a privilege to play arole in
developing the teachers of the future and we look
forward to working with some of the successful
candidates here at Steam Mills.

Student Training

Last year's successful Post Graduate students received training from two members of
staff this week — Mrs Bradley met with them to discuss e-safety, whilst Miss Barber
provided a day of training on Special Educational Needs in School.






